
In strong OPPOSITION HB 7370, HB 7375 & HB 7529


These bills are created to confuse and construe medical terminology like “born alive” that result 
in limiting healthcare providers rather than actually protecting patients. Misleading definitions 
create pathways to criminalizing women and women's bodies and are used as a means to 
reduce access to medical care.

 
These bills are an attack on care providers, penalizing and criminalizing them. Such bills will 
result in limiting the access to healthcare services. These bills are inferring that doctors & 
health professionals who provide abortions are withholding care from an infant. 


This kind of legislation will interfere with delivery of health care services and will result in loss of 
care providers and the decline of the healthcare system in Rhode island. They are also a 
continuing attempt to limit the rights of women and health care providers and undermine the 
laws and protections created with the passage of Reproductive Privacy Act - 2019. 


NO vote on HB7370, HB7375, HB7529 !
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